
 
 
 

 

 

3/20/2020 -- Want to Help? Here's how... from Alex Comeau, Communications 
Coordinator 

We would like to extend a big thank you for the overwhelming amount of support 
we have received over the past week. It is truly inspiring to see communities 
come together during these unprecedented times. Despite the closure of the 
school due to COVID-19, we are still fully committed to educating, encouraging 
and empowering individuals with intellectual disabilities so they may achieve their 
full potential and lead high-quality lives and participate meaningfully in society. 
We have put together a list of items needed in order to help continue our mission 
and are asking for your help. If you are able to, please consider donating an item. 
There is no such thing as too much or too little. For a complete list, please click 
here. The list is constantly being updated, so check back for more items. 

Items can be shipped to: 

The Guild for Human Services 
521 Virginia Road 
Concord, MA 01742 

Alex Comeau 
Communications Coordinator 
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